
 

 

Town Hall  1540 Sullivan Avenue, South Windsor, CT  06074 | Tel (860) 644-2511 | Fax (860) 644-3781  

March 21, 2023 

PRESS RELEASE 
Beelzebub Road Reconstruction Project 

 
Construction for the remainder of the reconstruction of Beelzebub Road has restarted 
with the Town’s contractor Spazzarini Construction. This work is expected to take several 
months to complete and will span from the intersection at Foster Street to just west of the 
intersection with Norton Lane. 
 
This work includes new stormwater drainage and full depth reconstruction of the roadway 
with new stone base, pavement, curbs and possibly concrete sidewalks along one side 
the road.   
 
One lane of Beelzebub Road will be closed to traffic for this work because the contractor 
will be using heavy equipment to install drainage and eventually grade and pave the 
roadway. There may be times when a detour around the work area is needed. Local 
residents will be able to access their properties and vital services will be allowed to use 
the road, but there will be delays. Motorists are advised to seek alternate routes around 
Beelzebub Road during this work.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this project, feel free to call the Engineering 
Department at 860-644-2511 ext. 2344.    
 
   
 
 
 


